
RAIDERS HOCKEY CLUB APPAREL, BRANDING & LOGO
 

 

APPAREL / BRANDING  
In order to preserve the Raiders Hockey Club brand, only Raiders Hockey Club approved suppliers are to
be used for ordering team apparel. Information regarding the available apparel will be made accessible on
the Raiders Hockey Club website. 
 
All apparel bearing the Raiders Hockey Club logo and name MUST BE approved by the Board of Directors
and can NOT be altered or reproduced without PRIOR consent of the Board of Directors. Teams are to
contact the Director of Equipment or designate for all consent.

The use of participant names and numbers on apparel can be a safety and security concern. The decision
to place names/numbers on such apparel should be at the discretion of the parent(s) / guardian(s). 

NOTE: “Apparel” does NOT refer to the Raiders Hockey Club game / practice jerseys. “Apparel” is referring
to such items as, but not limited to: jackets, t-shirts, hoodies, track pants etc. 

If a Team (team in general) or individual player fails to use an approved supplier and instead obtains
unapproved apparel through another company – disciplinary action may occur; resulting in, but not limited
to; suspension of the Head Coach, Manager, or individual player until such time that the problem can be
resolved to the satisfaction of the Board. 

 NOTE: Raiders Hockey Club will NOT be responsible for reimbursing the team/families for any
unapproved garments/items that were purchased as such garments/items will be confiscated. 

RAIDERS HOCKEY CLUB LOGO  
The Raiders Hockey Club logo may ONLY be used with the expressed written consent of the Director of
Equipment, or alternate approved Raiders Hockey Club Board of Director(s).
 
Any use of the Raiders Hockey Club logo, without PRIOR permission, is strictly prohibited.

NOTE: The Raiders Hockey Club logo may ONLY be used with the expressed written consent of the
Director of Equipment, or alternate approved Raiders Hockey Club Board of Director(s).

Any use of the Raiders Hockey Club logo, without PRIOR permission, is strictly prohibited.


